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HEALTHCARE.

Happy Holidays

May your days be billed with peace, hope, and joy this holiday season.

Our office will be closed on Tuesday, December 24, 2024, Wednesday, December 25, 2024, and Wednesday,
January 1, 2025.

The Magellan Care Management Center will remain open and available to assist providers and members
throughout the holidays, 24 hours daily.

Our office will reopen and be fully staffed on Thursday, January 2, 2025.

A copy of this communication has been posted at: 2024 | Magellan of Louisiana

Thank you for all that you do to support the members of CSoC.
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